Parents,

Fall is here and we are nearing the end of the first two months of classes.  It has gone by so fast and your dancers are doing great!   I have some dates for you to put in your calendars as well as some other important information.

Fall Celebration

- Fall Celebrations Oct. 26 – Oct. 29
*Pre-packaged treats can be passed out at the end of class to go home with dancers (we will not be   eating during class).
	*Dancers can wear their favorite costumes (this is a great time to wear old recital costumes).
	
Parent Watch
 We will be having Parent Watch days in November.  On this day, you are welcome to watch your child’s dance classes. We will be limiting visitors to 2 people per dancer.  Masks will be required for those attending.

-Schedule
*Room 2 (the bigger room at the end of the hall) November 9th-12th
*Room 1 (the smaller room, the one with the viewing window in the lobby) November 16th-19st

Please check and make sure you come the right week!  All classes are held at their normal times.  We only have one parent watch day for each class.

Costumes
Payments for Costumes are due by November 1st.  Please let the front desk know if you would like to begin paying for them now.  Costume pricing is available on the studio website  https://otmdance.com/tuition-and-fees. Costumes will be ordered over Christmas Break for those who have paid for costumes in full.
	
Other Important Information
Please do not park in the front staff parking lot.  It is ok to use that space for a quick drop-off but when you leave your car there for more than a minute or two, you block traffic and teachers can’t get in and out of their spots for class.

If you have any questions regarding your account, please email the office staff at staff.otmdance@gmail.com.  Please note that we are only here to answer the phone during classes.  Email is always the best way to get in touch with us.

Remember that tuition is due on the 1st of the month.  After the 10th, a late fee will automatically be charged to your account.  The Parent Portal is now available for payments. We are also available to take payments at the front desk during classes.  If you have any special circumstances please let us know. 

Feel free to email if you have any questions or concerns about your child’s dance classes.  We want to make your dance experience at OTM the best it can be for both you and your child!!  My email address is onthemovedance@gmail.com.

Ms. Kari 
